
The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services' (DHHS) Bureau 
of Child Development & Head Start Collaboration is awarding a $100 Amazon 

e-gift card to child care professionals who earn an Early Childhood or Afterschool 
credential from DHHS between July 1, 2023 and September 30, 2024.

Getting your reward is easy!

Watch for an email from gsqcapacitynh@gmail.com.

Complete the brief questionnaire – especially your contact information!

Receive your gift card by email.

Questions? Email us at gsqcapacitynh@gmail.com

Focusing on your 
professional 

development? 
Enhance your resume 

and get a $100 reward!

This project is made possible through funding by the New 
Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services and 

the US Department of Health and Human Services.

Bureau of Child Development & 
Head Start Collaboration


